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 March 6, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Director, James Vera 
Division of Administrative Rules 
Room 219 
25 Capitol Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
RE:  Notice No.  2024-99 
 
Dear Director Vera: 
 
I hereby certify that the material enclosed is a true copy of Ch 100, adopted by the Board of Chiropractic 
Examiners on March 6, 2025 with the following editorial change: 
 
 On the Appendix the Statute Implemented for Ch 103.02 has been changed from “RSA 541-A:7” 

to “RSA 316-A:7”. 
 
These rules shall become effective on March 7, 2025. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tamara L. Lovelace, DC, Chair 
Board of Chiropractic Examiners 
 
 
Enclosure 
 


